
Dear Fourth Grade Students and Families,

Welcome to Fourth Grade! This year is going to be full of many new learning experiences,

and we can’t wait to get started. Our first day of school is Wednesday, September 6, 2023

and will also be a single session day. Below is a list of supplies that will help you stay organized

and have a successful school year. All supplies should be brought to school on the first day.

4th Grade Supply List

Notebooks: 1 three-subject yellow (Writing), 1 three-subject green (Math), 1 one- subject black

(Spelling), 1 one- subject red (Social Studies/Science), 1 one- subject choice (World Language).

Total = 5 notebooks

Folders: 1 Yellow (Writing), 1 Green (Math), 1 Red (Social Studies/Science), 4 Choice (Take-Home,

Classwork, World Language, Media) Total = 7 folders

General Classroom Supplies:

o 3 packages of sharpened pencils

o hand-held pencil sharpener that collects shavings (not electric)

o 1 pencil box

o 2 boxes of crayons (24 count per box)

o 1 pack of colored pencils or markers (not permanent)

o 1 pack of eraser tops

o 2 pack of 6 Expo Markers (for student use)

o 3 packs of glue sticks (no bottles)

o 1 pair of student scissors

o 1 package wide ruled loose-leaf paper

o 1 binder (1 inch - no larger)
o 2 highlighters

o 1 pack of multiplication flash cards (for practice at home)

o 4 boxes of tissues

o 1 container of Clorox wipes

o 1 pair of headphones to stay in class (not wireless)

Thank you for your support, enjoy the rest of your summer, and we look forward to

meeting you in September.

- The Fourth Grade Teachers


